COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday, 20 March 2006
Question 13

Question:
Councillor Caitriona Jones

“To ask the manager what the latest date of application to the affordable housing list was regarding all of the successful applicants who have been offered a property?”
Reply:
There is no closing date for which an applicant must adhere to in order to apply for Affordable Housing.

Recently an advertisement was placed in the Sunday papers inviting applications under the Affordable Housing Initiative . The closing date for these applications was the 10/02/2006.
